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From:
Sent: 22 January 2020 10:15
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: FW: Draft Local Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please add these comments to Haydn Jones submission. 

Thanks 

 

 

From:   

Sent: 22 January 2020 07:23 
To:  

Subject: Draft Local Plan 

 
 

 
I submitted my comments on the Draft Local Plan yesterday. 
 
I know you will have received a great deal of responses. Many, including mine, will include a great deal of 
narrative with some questions hidden within which will take some time to go through and analyse. 
 
In the meantime, a detail regarding Slimbridge Parish that I did not mention in my review concerns the 
proposed realignment of the settlement boundary at Barton Field, Cambridge. As I have mentioned 
previously, I do not agree that this boundary should be realigned at this time. The mixed development there 
was approved as an exception site and it should remain as such at least for a reasonable period of time. It 
was highly controversial when approved. The Parish were not against development but felt their views were 
completely ignored by SDC in dogmatic pursuit of permission. It was initially refused at DCC then, due to 
some work behind the scenes, managed to return to DCC the following month without any change to be 
approved on the then DCC Chair casting vote. It was all an unusual process that might now be challenged in 
similar circumstances. The Parish Council considered they had been completely bypassed and changing the 
status now would simply confirm their understanding. 
 
Please could you consider these comments at part of the review process. 
 
Regards. 
 

 

Sent with BlackBerry Work 
(www.blackberry.com) 


